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- Students/Parents will be invited to join the 2017-2018 SDMC. A tentative date will be 
discussed next SDMC Meeting amongst committee members. (Student Suggestion: Duke 
Grant) 

- Ms. Hartwell volunteered to print certificates for all honor roll and perfect attendance 
students. 

- Suggestion: Award the four students who scored a “3” on the English AP Exam with a 
certificate.  

- Mrs. Ross will be responsible for printing out a monthly attendance report. 

- Present the following ideas at the next SDMC Meeting: incorporate one professional day 
one day per week to encourage all students to dress professional, incorporate a “Fun 
Day” once per semester to award students for perfect attendance, honor roll, and good 
behavior. 

- Mr. McAlpine will email all CTE Teachers a safety power point presentation that all 
students can view. 

- Mr. McAlpine will email all teachers a bullying and harassment video that all students 
can view.  

- SDMC discussed senior dues and what should be included in the cost which includes the 
following: senior breakfast, prom expenses, and diploma cover.  

- Staff Development will be ongoing for the 2017-2018 school year at Jordan High School 
as our goal is to obtain a high quality education for all students. 


